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1. The existing lot does not contain a 50 foot fee ownership strip to the County roadway.  A 
portion of the existing access is constricted due to existing lot geometry.  Mike Donnelly’s 
comments regarding the Town lot 280A should be received.  It is noted that the existing 
driveway access would not be shared by the proposed lot layout in all locations. 

 
2. The subdivision would create a condition where 3 lots would utilize an existing driveway.  If 

the above referenced comment can be overcome, permission from the Town Board for 3 
lots on a common drive would also be required. 
 

3. It appears that the existing well on Lot 1 will be lost through subdivision and that the new 
proposed well for Lot 2 will be located on Lot 1.  This should be clarified. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Associate  


































